
“Aaron Little DDS has joined 
the Jody Ames DDS LLC...”

(Xenia)
Aaron Little DDS has joined the Jody 

Ames DDS LLC practice in Xenia, 157 
S Progress Drive. He will be working 
alongside Jody Ames DDS. Dr. Ames 
has been practicing in Wilmington for 
27 years and is excited to have Dr. Little 
Join their amazing team.

Dr. Little grew up on a farm outside 
of Wilmington, OH where he attended 
Lynchburg-Clay for his schooling. 

While in high school he was involved 
in many groups and competed in 
basketball and cross-country. He 
then pursued a career in dentistry by 
completing all of his college studies at 
The Ohio State University. This included 
a Bachelor of Science in Biology and 
Business, as well as his DDS (Doctor of 
Dental Surgery) degree. In his free time, 
Dr. Little enjoys spending time with 
friends/family and always supporting 
Buckeye Football. Dr. Little is a current 
member of the ADA, ODA, and Dayton 
Dental Society. In an effort to keep 
up with current technology and 
continue his studies, Dr. Little is also 
a member of the Sfumato Advanced 
Study Club in Dublin, OH that brings 
in world renowned speakers to discuss 
advancements within the field. If 
you have any dental concerns at 
all, Dr. Little would love to have the 
opportunity to meet and discuss the 
best solutions available for you.  
Give us a call at 937-372-8502, Thanks!
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